
 

 

 

 

September 17, 2019 
 
 
FDA Letter / Product Guarantee 
 
 
 
 
We guarantee that the polyethylene film products offered for sale by hempsac which are designated 
FDA Approved, conform to the applicable regulations to the Food and Drug Administration [21 CFR 
177.1350 and 178.2010] for use in the manufacture of articles intended for contact with food under 
conditions of use C through G described in Table 2 of 21 CFR 176.170.   
 
The foregoing is based on the provision that the above referenced film is used in its unadulterated state 
and in accordance with good manufacturing practices. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Scott Hamilton 
Director of Quality Assurance and Food Safety 
 


